
We were shorthanded at our September meeting but we discussed a number of potential land 

projects.  Of late, landowners have been approaching Livy with thoughts about conservation.  We 

will partner with VLT on two of those projects but the others don’t meet our criteria.  One 

landowner is working with the Northeast Wilderness Trust.  Livy was invited to a Jericho 

Planning Commission meeting to talk about the possibility of conservation in the business 

district.  

 

The fall newsletter is almost ready.  It will have information about a walk John Koier will be 

leading in October to study our recent patch cut.   

 


